
   

  
  

The Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a report
on circumstances outlined in the appeal of public representatives of
the Tyumen Region 

 

  

In connection with the published appeal of public representatives of the Tyumen region to the
leadership of the Investigative Committee of Russia, the head of the Committee instructed the acting
head of the Tyumen Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia
Askhabov A.M., to report on all the circumstances set forth in the appeal.

As the media reported today with reference to the public association "People's Control", the Tyumen
Regional budget was damaged on a particularly large scale, while law enforcement agencies remain
inactive.
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